UPDATE: PUBLIC NOTICE

The FDA, in collaboration with the Ayawaso West
Municipal Assembly, has suspended all activities of the
Abelemkpe branch of Marwarko restaurant in addition to
the East Legon branch as part of the ongoing
investigations on the suspected food poisoning incidence.
The La branch of Marwarko has also been closed.

As part of its investigations, the Authority has also visited
Yeboah and Del hospitals, both in East Legon, for more
information on the reported cases of the suspected food
poisoning. The Authority’'s Centre for Laboratory Services
and Research has taken relevant samples for further
analysis to establish the cause of the food poisoning.

As stated in our earlier notice, all necessary actions are
being taken including revisiting all branches of the
Marwarko restaurants to establish the extent of the
incidence in order for corrective actions to be initiated to
prevent any further harm to the public.
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